
Announcements 

                                                                                            
Monday, March 17, 2025 

Today is a “B” Day 
 
Yearbook Cover Contest This is the last week for the Yearbook Cover Contest. All submission need to 
be turned in by the end of the day, March 20th 
 
Attention 6th graders! Please be sure to hand in your money and permission slips for Fun Max to 
Mrs. Pucino's office by March 17th! The waiver for Fun Max must be signed electronically by your 
parent or guardian on the Fun Max website! 
 
Dungeons and Dragons is canceled for tomorrow 
 
Chess Club Our next meet is today and March 19th right after school. All are welcome 
 
The Beacon FIlm Fest RMS Workshops continue this Thursday after school in E145. 
 
Technology and Engineering Club will meet this Wednesday in E145. 
 
Yearbook Meeting Tuesday, 3/18 in room B229. All are welcome. See Ms. Holliday with any questions. 
 
Attention all chorus students participating in the NYSSMA solo festival. Please make sure you have 
filled out the form and signed up for a time to select your solo. 
 
Attention RMS. There are only two days left to help the 7/8 band students with their fundraiser for 
our annual Six Flags trip. Teachers please check your emails for a for the link from Mr. Kowalski to 
help out. Students please ask your friends in band about how to donate and help out. 
 
Mr. Rubinstein’s Band Lessons For Today: 
Group    M                     Period    3 
Group    N                     Period     7 
Group    O                     Period    1 
Group    P                     Period    6 
 

 


